
Culverhouse Community Garden - General Members Meeting 
 

Wed, May 8, 4:00 to 5:30, at Twin Lakes Park Meeting Room 
 

 
On Wednesday, May 8th, the Culverhouse Community Garden members gathered at Twin Lakes to 
hear a presentation on the current organization and leadership of the Gardens. 
 
Dave Consbruck, Garden Chair, explained various aspects of the day to day operational procedures. 
 
Attached is an overview of who does what. Marci is in charge of operations, David of infrastructure, 
Leila of common areas in the garden and Inge Saake will be responsible for demonstrations 
gardens.  Catherine will oversee the website and communications effort. 
 
Hopefully, the park will be open to the public in June (Yea!) but no date has been determined at this 
time.  That will allow us to go in and out freely without the necessity of locking the park entrance gate. 
However, we will still need to lock and unlock the garden gate if we are first or last to be there.  You 
may be required to turn on the water so if you do not know how, now is the time to learn. 
 
If you are planning to be away for the summer it is requested that you cover your garden with straw, 
mulch or cover crop so that the weeds don't take over. 
 
Plans for outreach and fundraising are underway. Grant requests are being written and hopefully, will 
yield much needed funds so that we can continue to upgrade and develop the common areas of the 
garden. 
 
Two of our (West Quad) demonstration plots are being planted with various melons and another will 
have a bamboo pyramid structure erected to support bean vines.  Thank you Tom and Renee.  
 
The water pressure continues to be of concern.  Please do not open your faucet and leave the 
hose  unattended. Coordination is the key so if you see someone watering, ask them to tell you when 
they finish so you can start.  If we only have one or two at a time then the pressure will be up. This 
problem should disappear once the garden is open full time so please be patient. 
 
Following are the two handouts that were distributed. 
  



 



 



 


